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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
We wish to inform you that, our dear brother, Mr. Robert Schmitt ascended on  July 19, 
2022. Robert “Bob” Leroy Schmitt was a loving husband, father of four and grandfather of 
four. He left this world too suddenly.   
  
Bob is survived by his wife, Rhonda, four children, Mindy, Michael, Emily and Eric, and 
four grandchildren, Charlie, Luc, Ben and Cooper; his brother, Tom, and family; many 
extended family members and friends who he has touched over the years; and never to 
forget his furry children, his beloved dog, pet cats and feral cats who gave him great joy 
and will no doubt miss him greatly. 
 
If you would like to participate in the Chain Prayer which starts Wednesday to Friday, 
please click here. We will send more information about the Seonghwa shortly.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pastor Naokimi Ushiroda 

   

 

  


